
Subject: Local 300 Petition for BLQ-Pico BID Renewal
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 04/18/2018 05:06 PM
To: Arturo Chavez <arturo.chavez@lacity.org>
CC: Moises Gomez <moises@lani.org>, Rebecca Drapper <rebecca@lani.org>,
Sergio Rascon <srascon@local300.com>, Ernesto Pantoja
<EPantoja@local300.com>, Veronica Hahni <veronica@lani.org>

Good Afternoon Arturo...

When we talked last you suggested that you might telephone Sergio Rascon of Local 300 and 
communicate how important BID renewal was to Councilman Cedillo, which could save us a 
meeting that is currently scheduled for Monday, April 23 @ 1:30 PM.  

He's been on travel so I thought I better remind you to telephone him.  

Thank you.  
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